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The Spoon Features Ryan Palmer on Advice for
Restaurant Owners

April 7, 2020

Ryan Palmer was a guest speaker at The Spoon's COVID-19 Virtual Strategy Summit. The article,

"COVID-19 Summit: Restaurant Owners Need to Act on the Paycheck Protection Program Now" summarizes

Ryan's presentation, in which he emphasized the importance of the PPP loan program.


